
OC Public Works Construction has advised that a significant phase 

of their construction project will occur next week as follows:   

 

Bridge Support Structures   

Thursday,  April 24 and Friday,  April 25  

 

Asphalt grinding and pavement placement  

Monday,  April 28 and Tuesday, April 29 

 

Asphalt Cap  

Wednesday,  April 30 

 

Bridge and road will be open with one lane closure during working 

hours and open for 2 way traffic in the evening and weekends. 

     

We ask for your patience as you transit through the construction 

area both in your vehicle and vessel.   

 

Please obey all posted notices and on site  

construction staffs’ instructions. 

 

If you must traverse through the construction area,  

please do so with caution. 
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